Pat Mackness

From:

Rothwell Town Council <clerk@rothwelltowncouncil.gov.uk>

Sent:

10 July 2019 11:49

To:

Licensing Unit

Subject:

RE: New premises Old Bakehouse/Gin Palace Rothwell

Good Morning

The application was discussed last night at the Town Council meeting. Rothwell Town Council have no objections to this application, however, Council were very concerned that the application was put out for consultation with section 18 of 21 not being completed and left totally blank.

Kind regards

Mrs Philippa Page

Town Clerk -

Rothwell Town Council

Market House

Market Hill

Rothwell

Northamptonshire NN14 6BW

T: 01536 713252 M:07494 175082

E: clerk@rothwelltowncouncil.gov.uk

W: www.rothwelltowncouncil.gov.uk

Please note the Clerk works 18 hours per week, so there may be a delay in any response. Please leave a message when the office is closed.

Please consider the environment - do you really need to print this email?

This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the individual or organisation to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender either by return or email or by telephoning the Clerk to Rothwell Town Council on (01536) 713252. The information contained in this email and in your reply may be subject to disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or other legislation and its confidentiality cannot be guaranteed.

The sender cannot accept liability for any loss or damage caused by software viruses.

From: licensingunit@east-northamptonshire.gov.uk < licensingunit@east-northamptonshire.gov.uk >

Sent: 25 June 2019 15:16

To: clerk@rothwelltowncouncil.gov.uk

Subject: New premises Old Bakehouse/Gin Palace Rothwell

Good afternoon,

Please see attached consultation for your comments.

Regards

Pat

Licensing Administrator